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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Change of auditor 

Prestal Holdings Limited (“Prestal”, or the “Company”) advises that it has received ASIC’s consent to 
change auditor from Grant Thornton Audit Pty Ltd to Moore Australia Audit (Vic) effective 24 January 2025.  
The change followed a review of pricing as part of the strategic review conducted last year in light of the 
changes to Prestal’s operations following disposal of its consumer products business.  

For more information, please contact: 

Investor & media queries: Oliver Carton, Company Secretary, Pental Limited, tel: 1300 941 593 
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